
 

 
February 1, 2011             Ald. Jim Bohl 

                                                                                  (414) 286-2219     
 

Ald. Bohl’s Neighborhood Meeting 
CANCELED 

Tonight’s Meeting at Mount Carmel Lutheran Church will be Rescheduled  
 

Snow and adverse weather conditions have prompted Alderman Jim Bohl to 

cancel tonight’s 7:00 p.m. neighborhood meeting. The meeting was scheduled to 

discuss a zoning issue in the area and it will be rescheduled for a later date.  

The meeting was to be hosted at Mount Carmel Lutheran Church, 8424 W. Center 

St.  
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